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Placer’s responsibilities for Hort Shows: 
 
Make certain that all entries are placed in the correct class. Any questions about 
correctness should be brought to the attention of the Show Captains. 
 
If containers are marked with a line designating a ‘back’, make certain it is positioned on 
the table accordingly. 
 
If there are three or more identical entries in a class, a sub-divided class must be created 
by adding a green ribbon divider. (For example:  if the class is ‘A Single Cut Stem of a 
Perennial’ and there are three or more Salvias entered, separate them into a distinct sub-
class of perennials.) 
 
Arrange the entries aesthetically within each class to give the judges the best view 
possible of each and every entry.  Taller exhibits need to be place toward the back of the 
table and entries should be given sufficient space so as not to be touching each other. In 
preparation for placement of the daffodil show, please consult with the Show Captains or 
Hort Chairs for more detailed placement considerations.   
 


